
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

Law Enforcement Planning Council 
 

 
DATE:                 November 22, 2010, 2010 
 
TO:   Members of the Law Enforcement Planning Council 
 
VIA:   Damir Kukec, Research and Planning Manager, 

Criminal Justice Commission 
 
FROM:  Chief Matt Immler, LEPC Chair 
 
SUBJECT:          December 2, 2010, Law Enforcement Planning 

Council Meeting CANCELLED 
   
 
 
At the request of the Chair, the December 2, 2010 Law Enforcement 
Planning Council meeting has been cancelled.   
 
We are assuming that all of the items on the December 2, 2010 agenda 
will be carried over to Thursday, January 6, 2011 meeting.   

 
Please call me at 355-1639 or send me an email at dkukec@pbcgov.org 
if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
 


